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March 2024 

 

MPLA Activities 

Submitted Oklahoma news for the MPLA newsletter. 

Shared Executive Secretary position announcement. 

Shared Webmaster listing with the University of Oklahoma. 

Attended MPLA Chew & Chats. 

Submitted a proposal with current OLA President, Dana Belcher, and was 
accepted for the upcoming joint ULA/MPLA conference. 

 

OLA Activities 

Attended OLA Executive Board meetings. 

Shared MPLA news and job openings with OLA’s Marketing Committee. 

Gathered together MPLA promotional materials for the upcoming OLA 
conference. 



 

Respectfully submitted, 

Gloria Farmer, Eastern Oklahoma Library System 

 

 


